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Lyme Planning Board Minutes 
November/1st/2012 

Master Plan Working Session 
 

 
Board Members and Staff Present: David Roby, Chair;  John Stadler, Vice Chair;  Simon 
Carr, Select Board Representative; Vicki Smith, Member; Tim Cook, Member; David 
Robbins, Planning and Zoning Administrator  
 
Board Members Absent: Freda Swan, Alternate; Ben Kilham, Alternate Sam Greene, 
Alternate; Jack Elliott, Alternate; 
 
Members of the Public Present: Nate Miller, Upper Valley Lake Sunapee Regional 
Planning Commission 
 
Chairman Roby opened the meeting at 7:00pm. 
 
Item 1: “Future of RT 10” Forum. 
The Board met with Nate Miller to discuss the format and the topics for the Future of RT 
10 forum, to be held on November 19th, 2012. 
 
The Board decided to focus the forum on the portion of RT 10 from the intersection of 
North Thetford Rd to the Hanover town Line.  
 
The Board members liked the format of the small discussion groups used in the Housing 
Forum and wanted to use the same format for the “Future of RT 10” Forum. 
 
Item 2: Master Plan. 
The Board reviewed Chapter 1 and 2 and with some minor edits decided to release both 
chapters to the public for review and comment, prior to a public hearing to be held after 
the holiday season. 
 
John and Tim had finished the first draft of an Agricultural chapter, this was presented to 
the Board. The Board discussed whether it should be included as part of Chapter 7- 
Business and Economy or as a standalone chapter and concluded that it should be a 
standalone chapter.  
 
John and Vicki completed a first draft of a Subcommittee charge to create a 
subcommittee to create a new focused Community Attitude Survey.  
  
The Meeting adjourned at 9:05pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
David A. Robbins 
Lyme Planning and Zoning Administrator.  
 


